
TOWN OF PALM BEACH 

Information for Town Council Meeting on: October 12, 2021 
 

To: Mayor and Town Council 

 

Via: Kirk Blouin, Town Manager 

 

From: Queenester Nieves, CMC, Town Clerk 

 

Re: Agreement between the Town of Palm Beach and the Supervisor of Elections for the 

Vote Processing Equipment Use and Election Services for the March 8, 2022 

 Resolution No. 122-2021 

  

Date: September 20, 2021 

 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 

Staff recommends the Town Council enter into an agreement with the Supervisor of Elections 

(SOE) for the Vote Processing Equipment Use and Election Services Agreement, for the purpose 

of utilizing the vote processing equipment owned by Palm Beach County, Florida 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION 
 

The Supervisor of Elections provided an Agreement to the Town of Palm Beach.  The SOE shall 

provide the Town of Palm Beach such necessary vote processing equipment and election 

services according to the terms and conditions stated in the agreement, for the purposes of 

conducting a Municipal Election to be held on March 8, 2022, and March 22, 2022 Run-Off 

Election, if necessary.  Along with the necessary voting equipment and election services to 

facilitate any early voting sites, polling locations and polling places as may be necessary and 

agreed upon by the parties.   
 

TOWN ATTORNEY REVIEW  
 

This item has been reviewed and approved by the Town Attorney. 

 

Attachments  
 

QN 

 

cc: John C. Randolph, Town Attorney  

Jay Boodheshwar, Deputy Town Manager 


